
The Onondaga County Department of Emergency Management is currently seeking  
qualified lateral transfer applicants for the position of Code Enforcement Officer.  
 
 
 

If interested, mail or e-mail the following to: Deena Donnelly,  
deenadonnelly@ongov.net  
 
 Onondaga County Open Competitive Application (www.ongov.net/employment) 

 Cover Letter 
 Resume 
 
Application packets must be received by July 9, 2021. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Onondaga County is an Affirmative Action/Equal Opportunity Employer 
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